
From: Manda and Jeff C  

Sent: May 21, 2019 7:45 AM 

To: Laura Moy   

Subject: Proposed Residential Development of Del Duca Property Cor North Talbot Road and 8th Conc. 

Dear Ms Moy   

This is to register our support for the Proposed Residential Development of the Property.  

Thanks  

Manda & Jeff Cowling 


